
 

 
Dear Valued Community Member: 

 

It is with great excitement to announce that CMHAMPS presents our 2nd year of 
McKenzie Bauer Fall Classic on Saturday October 5, 2019. 
 

Again this year, we are looking to our generous community to continue to 

support our fund raising efforts with items for our Silent Auction.  

 

Proceeds from this event will be used to support individuals with mental health 

issues in Muskoka who are leaving hospital.  We hope to ensure the transition is 

smooth and people are able to connect to supports quickly.  

 
CMHA works tirelessly to support Muskoka, but current funding is insufficient. 
Your generosity will certainly help bridge the gap, and your support makes all the 
difference!  
 
Your generous contribution will directly impact our community, thanks in advance 
for your consideration.  A Tax receipt for donation in kind will be available upon 
request. 
 
Please contact:  Jackie Vincent 705-645-2262 ext.1289/jvincent@cmhamps.ca   


